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Summer Two 
I hope you had a lovely half term break and are ready for the final 33 days of the   
academic year,. Please remember we break up on Wednesday 21st July. 
This newsletter is full of information about the next seven weeks so please take the 
time to read of the information included. 

Back By Demand...It’s a Wembrook Knockout 
In  2018 the school field was taken over by inflatables as we celebrated the end of 
another school year.  This year, we not only want to celebrate the end of school but 
we want to say good riddance to a year we are rather keen to forget.  
So, the giant inflatables are back. Keep the date in your diary, Monday 19th July. 
More details to follow. 
Year Six you will have a very special afternoon, so you better keep working hard! 

Non Uniform Day 
As there will be no Enterprise Fortnight this year, we will holding a non uniform day 
to raise funds towards our It’s a Wembrook Knockout. 
This will take place on Thursday 24th June. The theme will be sports kits. Children 
are welcome to come to school in shorts, t shirts, sports tops, tracksuits or anything 
else sporty and pay a £1  towards the inflatables. 

INSET DAYS 
Please remember our final two INSET days of the year when school is closed for 
staff training are on: 
Friday 25th June 
Monday 5th July 
Early notice -Warwickshire Local Authority have chosen an “interesting” day for the 
children to return in September. To help families the school will have an  INSET day 
on Friday 3rd September. 
This means that school will open for all children on Monday 6th September 



 

Dragonfly Club 
This half term the Dragonfly Club have been learning 
about life cycles. The children have been very lucky to 
be able to look after 5 caterpillars over the last few 
weeks and see their transformation into beautiful    
butterflies. These orange, white and black magnificent 
creatures have been named, Lily, Fuzzy, Tia, Bella and 
Cutie by the  children.  

Both Dragonfly groups from this term will be           
releasing them into their natural habitat very soon. 
Please keep your eyes open and see if you too can see 
them out and about  

Mrs Gutheridge and Mrs Khalifa 

Dropping Rubbish 
A treat at the end of the day is lovely but should not include wrappings being dropped 
on the floor. If you are giving your child a sweet at home time, please help educate 
them in not dropping any litter either in school, in the caretakers garden or anywhere 
else! Thank You. 

Carry On Reading 
Wembooks@Wembrook 
We hope you can continue to support your child with reading the books 
they are bringing home. 

Year Six - Leavers Photographs will take place on Monday 21st 
June. 

Monday 21st June Year Six Leavers Photographs 

Thursday 24th June  Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 25th June INSET day. School closed for pupils 

Monday 5th July INSET day. School closed for pupils 

Friday 9th July Reports sent home. 

Wednesday 14th July Parents Evening 4:00 to 7:00pm 

Monday 19th July It’s a Knockout 

Tuesday 20th July Children meet their new class teacher. 

Wednesday 21st July End of the Summer Term 

Please note that school finishes in the summer term on a Wednesday this year.  

Dates for your Diary 


